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As such, we believe that it is timely to reflect on elements for an effective 

response to the needs of persons affected by this pandemic, including on the basis 

of the Draft Articles. Among those elements, which could be part of a future 

convention, could be the importance of ensuring cooperation amongst States, and 

of States with other relevant actors ± such as the United Nations and the 

components of the Red Cross and Red Crescent Movement, as mentioned in Draft 

Article 7. 

 

I thank you, Madam Chair. 


